
 

 

Winter Storm Review Task Force 
 

The City Council established the Winter Storm Review Task Force to hear from community 

members and organizational representatives about their experiences during and in the aftermath of 

Winter Storm Uri.  The Task Force will hold virtual listening sessions to listen to community 

testimony and summarize this information for Council. The listening sessions will conclude no later 

than June 30, 2021. 

 

A SpeakUpAustin webpage dedicated to this initiative is also being created to capture the unique 

stories submitted through written testimony, video footage, and pictures. The Task Force will 

summarize all testimony, including stories captured via SpeakUpAustin, into a final cursory report or 

presentation for the City Council. The final report will be provided to Council no later than July 30, 

2021. Additionally, the collage of stories received during the listening sessions and through the 

SpeakUpAustin webpage will be collected and archived at the City’s Austin History Center.  

Listening Session Framework and Schedule – Discussion Points 
• Listening Sessions  

o Number of listening sessions 

o Duration/Hours of each listening sessions 

o Frequency/Day of the week 

Example: 2-5 Listening Sessions, spanning April 19 thru June 18, 2021, 2-4 hours each. 

• 2-3 Week Review of Input 

o Perform analysis of testimony and stories collected through SpeakUpAustin, identify 

trends and themes for final report. 

o Finalize report/presentation for Council. 

 

• SpeakUpAustin 

o Tactics for outreach to gain input from those most impacted by Winter Storm Uri. 

 

 

 

 

 

    


